
Statement 2022-23 

16 to 19 Tuition Fund Statement Summary of Springwood Sixth Form’s Funding Allocation 2022 to 
2023 16-19 Tuition Funding £15,118.  

The purpose of this statement is to set out how Springwood Sixth Form will use its 16 to 19 tuition 
fund allocation to support students who have been academically disadvantaged due to coronavirus 
(COVID-19).  

How Springwood Sixth Form will use the 16 to 19 tuition fund  

We will provide small group tuition for students aged 16 to 19 who are captured in the “Economic 
Disadvantage” category will receive regular 1:1 Academic Reviews, designed to support them in 
catching up with their studies and overcoming the barriers to learning.  

Allocation of support  

We have allocated support to students who are struggling as a result of lost learning during the 
pandemic and who are captured in the “Economic Disadvantage” category.  

Tuition groups will be conducted in small groups. These tuition sessions will be scheduled in addition 
to the planned programme of study hours already timetabled for the academic year 2022/23. 
Tuition and Academic Review support will be delivered by qualified staff.  

Our commitment  

Springwood Sixth Form is committed to ensuring the tuition fund is used in accordance with the 
Government’s guidance on the 16 to 19 tuition fund by:  

● producing this statement setting out how the fund will be used to support the most disadvantaged 
students  

● publishing this guidance on the Springwood Sixth Form website  

● recording the use of the fund, including references to individual students who receive support, the 
needs of those students, the number of hours of tuition delivered and retain the evidence of the 
tuition provided  

● deliver the extra tuition and spend the allocated funds in the academic year 2022/23  

● notify the Education Skills Funding Agency (ESFA) of any underspend from the Fund for it to be 
reclaimed. 

 

 


